
This is to let you know that The Campaign For Responsible Rodenticide Use  -  CRRU Irl - together with 
IASIS will be running wildlife Aware Courses in 2016 as follows 
 

UPCOMING WILDLIFE AWARE COURSES 2016 

7 April— DAFM Laboratories Backweston Celbridge Co Kildare 

 11 April—TEAGASC Mellows Campus Athenry Co Galway 

14 April— TEAGASC Moorepark Fermoy Co Cork 

6 October—DAFM Laboratories Backweston Celbridge Co Kildare 

10 October — Teagasc Mellows Campus Athenry Co Galway 

13 October— Teagasc  Moorepark Fermoy Co Cork  

 Since these courses commenced 151 people have been successfully trained. Becoming an IASIS accredited 
Wildlife Aware Rodent Pest Management technician is a valuable qualification as more and more companies 
require that their pest control services are carried out by such technicians. 
 
Applications for places on these courses should be made as soon as possible and ideally not later than two 
weeks before the date of the course. A course will not take place unless there are sufficient applicants to make 
it viable so last minute applications may not be catered for. 
 
To find out more about a course contact ann@iasis.ie   
 
To enroll on a course go to the website www,crru.ie and follow the link on the right hand side. Or go directly 
to www.iasis.ie and enroll. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Eanna Ni Lamhna 
Communications Officer CRRU Irl 
 
www.crru.ie   
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